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May 13, 2020 

 
SAFETY RECALL NOTICE: 20V192 

 
TO: Affected KME Dealers  
 
KME has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety exists in certain model year 
2016-2020 KME vehicles manufactured from January 2016 through February 2020. 
 
Vehicles included in this recall have battery jumper studs mounted to a bracket that is attached 
to the battery mounting tray and the jumper stud connection was sprayed with an oil-based 
battery corrosion preventative.  The wire terminals for the jumper studs have a small gap 
between the jumper stud connection and the ground.  If the corrosion preventative is lacking by 
either its removal or insufficient application and corrosion is allowed to accumulate, a short 
circuit may occur between the stud and the retaining ring. 
 
KME or its Dealers will clean the jumper studs, connection surfaces, and connections.  The 
connection surfaces and wire terminals will then be sealed with a silicone electrical sealant.  
Estimated time for the remedy is 1 hour.   
 
Please be reminded that it is a violation of Federal law for you deliver a new motor vehicle 
or any new or used item of motor vehicle equipment covered by this notification until this 
defect has been remedied.  Substantial civil penalties apply to violations of this law.   
 
Your assistance with this recall is appreciated. Should you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact KME Customer Service at (570) 669-5230. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
KME, Inc. 


